Regeneration and Planning
London Borough of Camden Town Hall
Judd Street. London WC1H 9JE

BY POST & EMAIL (planning@camden.gov.uk
4 November 2019

Dear Sirs,
52 Redington Road - Reference 2019/5221/P. Planning Application

I live in the adjacent road, Templewood Avenue which is very similar to Redington Road with many large
houses and properties. Many of these properties already have gates fitted and these are considered necessary
and actually fit in well with the properties.

I am aware of this planning application for new gates and extending existing railings at number 52
Redington Road and support it.

There are increasing problems with break-ins occurring to a number of properties and personal attacks in
this area and I have talked with several local residents who are most concerned at this and the increasing
criminal activities. They have also expressed their views that gates are essential.

There are existing old railing on the boundary of 52 Redington Road and the applicants are naturally
extending these railings. I also welcome the design of the gates which are to be electric and note that they
have actually been set back so as not to impact in any way on the road.

It seems a very practical and appropriate solution to permit this application, particularly considering the
many neighbouring properties which already have fitted gates and similar boundary treatments. The
designs in the proposed planning application are very appropriate and indeed desirable.
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